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Mr. Scolforo,
 
This refers to your request for a new license dated November 27, 2018.  In order to
continue our review of your request, the following additional information is needed:
 

1.    In Item 6. of your application you state that you will be using Troxler Electronic
Laboratories models 3400 series, 4640 and 3214.  Please state how many of each
model of Troxler portable gauges you would like to be able to possess.

2.    In your application Item 8., it states that licensed material shall be used by, or under
the supervision and in the physical presence of, individuals who have satisfactorily
completed the manufacturers training.  In NUREG-1556, Vol. 1, Rev. 2
“Consolidated Guidance About Materials Licenses – Program Specific Guidance
About Portable Gauge Licenses” states in part that successful completion of one of
the following to be evidence of adequate training and experience.

 
Portable gauge manufacturer’s course for users and hands-on training in the use of
portable gauges
                                                                        Or
Equivalent course that meets the criteria in Appendix C of NUREG-1556, Vol. 1,
Rev. 2 “Consolidated Guidance About Materials Licenses – Program Specific
Guidance About Portable Gauge Licenses”

 
Please state that licensed material will be used by, or under the supervision and in
the physical presence of, individuals who have successfully completed the above
training.

 
If you have any questions you can reference NUREG-1556, Vol. 1, Rev. 2 “Consolidated
Guidance About Materials Licenses – Program Specific Guidance About Portable Gauge
Licenses” at this link NRC: Consolidated Guidance About Materials Licenses: Program-
Specific Guidance About Portable Gauge Licenses, Final Report (NUREG-1556, Volume 1,
Revison 2) or call me at the below number.
 
Your reply must be an originally signed and dated letter.  The letter may be scanned and
submitted as a pdf document attached to an email; or it may be transmitted by facsimile to
(610) 337-5269; or it may be sent by regular mail.  If we do not receive a reply from you
within 30 calendar days from the date of this e-mail, we will assume that you do not wish to
pursue your new license request.
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Health Physicist
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety,
Commercial, Industrial, R&D, and Academic Branch
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713
Office: 610-337-5171
Fax: 610-337-5269
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